
 

 

 

 

Termination of "BCM JETCO Pay" Service 
 
 
To cope with the business development, please be informed that the "BCM JETCO 

Pay" service will be terminated with effect from 9:00 a.m. on 14 March 2022. Please 

note that all pending transactions will be cancelled and refunded to sender's account 

after the above effective date and time.  

 

Alternatively, you are cordially invited to use the Easy Transfer Service via BCM Net 

e-Banking Service and/or BCM Mobile Banking service for round-the-clock payment 

transfer between local banks with your mobile phone number, bank account or FPS 

ID. For details, please visit www.bcm.com.mo. 

 
Should you have any queries, please call 8796 8888 during office hours for assistance. 
 
 
Banco Comercial de Macau  
11 February 2022 
 


